
LADIES AUXILLARY 

September 2020 

September    Birthdays 

Agnesanne Welke          8 

Shirley  Vachon             10 

Kathy Arient                   12 

Christina Sekoguchi       21 

Peg Henderson             28 

Mary’s Millennium Council 12801 

 
 Tootsie Roll LD drive  
Street corners have been 
approved  September 18-
20th You can donate on 
line as well.  
 
 
September  Kiwanis Pea-
nut days Pending  
 
 
 5K run -  to benefit the 
food pantry $10 or $25( t 
shirt will be given to the 
donor) donations   Virtual 
 
https://raceroster.com/
events/2020/29822/
knights-challenge-5k-
runwalk   
https://raceroster.com/
events/2020/29822/
knights-challenge-5k-
runwalk  
 
 
 
October  Rosary  to be an-
nounced working on a Ven-
ue. 
 
 
 Savers  Fundraising event 
10/16 and 10/17  Soft items 

Our Next Meeting Will be 

September 28rd in the  

Parish Center 

Praise to You, God, for long warm days, 

for buzzing bees and chirping crickets,  

for shade trees and gentle breezes. 

Praise to You for the earth’s rotation, 

for our cycle around the sun, 

for “sun, moon, and stars in their courses above.” 

Praise to You for the order of the universe, 

the variety of the seasons, 

and the gift of another summer.  

2020-2021 

Officers  

President: Joni Lorkowski 

Vice President: Nancy 

Flick 

Secretary : Doraly Witt 

Treasurer: Leona Shoe-

maker 

Trustee: Nanette Young 

Trustee: Barb Scheffki 

Trustee: Diane Furlan 

Committees 

Spiritual: Barb Scheffki  

Fundraising: Diane Furlan, 

Karen Diaz  

Special Event Hospitality: 

Carol Zahler, Florence 

Graziano 

Public Relations: Shirley 

Vachon, Beth Welke 

Church Liaison: Carol 

Zaehler 

Community Events: Karen 

Budnik, Rose Olmstead 

Out reach to Sick and 

Needy: Dorry Dahl, Carol 

Zaehler 

Charitable Donations: 

Leona Shoemaker, Pat 

Bitz 

Membership: Arlene 

Hunker ,Nan Young  

 

 

 

Please  Remember 

The Dahl Family  

The Cook Family  

 Thanksgiving in pray-

ers answered  

Prayers we hold in our 

hearts 
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. 

 

Calendar sweepstakes are back 

Did you know  each school family is required to sell a certain number of calendars?  
Please support our school families. When purchasing calendars you can designate a 
family or two and give them credit. A few school families are a part of the Auxiliary and 
they could use our help. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have anything for the newsletter, please submit to  

Welkebeth@yahoo.com before the first of  the month.  

 

 

 

 

.Hanover Township  Updates :  
The senior center for any services  you must have a appointment or be regis-
tered for a program  
The lending closet is open for curb side pick ups please call to make arrange-
ments 
  
Village updates : 
Electronic Recycling event  September 12the 1000-1400  at the Village 
Hall 
 
 
Early Voting for the  2020 Presidential Election will start Monday, October 19, 
2020 through Monday, November 2, 2020.  All eligible suburban Cook County 
voters are welcome.  Hours for early voting are Monday through Friday from 
8:30 am to 7:00 pm and Saturday and Sunday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm.  THE 
EARLY VOTING LOCATION HAS MOVED TO THE REAR GARAGE BEHIND 
VILLAGE HALL - 351 EAST IRVING PARK ROAD  

Fund Raising Opportunities 
 
 

The next Savers 
drive on October 

16  and 17 
 
 

 
 

 
Only accepting Soft Items. Items must be in a  13 gallon white trash bag.  
No TVS, no furniture. Please contact Doraly, Karen or Diane if you can volunteer. 
 
We may need additional volunteers the weekend of  October 24th as well stay tuned  
 
 
A message from our Treasure Leona Shoemaker 
If you are interested in being part of the Chartable  
donation committee please contact Leona  
 

Membership dues for the 2020-2021 year is  now past due.  Please put your payments 
of $20 in an envelope with your name and “ Ladies Auxiliary Dues” written on the front 
and bring it to our next meeting or drop it off in the ladies mailbox at the parish office, or 
the mail box out front. They can be mailed to Leona directly as well. 118 Parkwood Dr 
Streamwood. 
 
Vocation raffle books will be available at the next meeting.  They are $1 each or a book 
for $15.  We need to sell 57 books in order for us to meet our $500 goal.  All proceeds 
are donated to a seminarian in need.  Payment for the books will be needed by the Oct 
meeting along with the completed raffle ticket stubs. The drawing is in November. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have several committee members who are stepping down. If you are interested in 
serving on or heading a committee please contact any member of the board. 
 


